
 

 

 

  

 

 

TMS E-News - 1/22/2021 
 

 

 

Welcome back TMS students!  

We are happy to have you back in the building! 

 
 
 
Talawanda HS will be holding a Scheduling Session for all incoming freshman (Class of 2025) 
on Wednesday , February 3rd at 6 PM.  This 45-minute live webinar will cover all of the steps 
and procedures that your student will need to schedule their courses for the 2021-22 school 
year.  Anyone interested in Honors courses at THS will remain online after the main 
presentation to learn more about these courses and the required forms/application process. 
Please mark your calendars and plan to be at a computer or phone so that you can access this 
year's live scheduling webinar on Wednesday, February 3rd starting promptly at 6 PM.  
A link and password to access the webinar will be shared with families the week of 2/1.  
 
 
 
*** If you travel outside of the state, please follow the Covid travel guidelines - See link. 
 

Ohio Covid Travel Advisory 
 
 

 
 

See the page below for directions to view report cards on ProgressBook 
 
 
 

Attachments Shown Below: 
 

-  ParentGuide.WhyTry.org 
-  Kidz-n-Character VIRTUAL Creative & Performing Arts Program 
-  PaxTools for School @ Home 

https://coronavirus.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/covid-19/families-and-individuals/COVID-19-Travel-Advisory/COVID-19-Travel-Advisory


 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


